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MEMBERS 

 

LISA BERMAN 

SHARON BIDA 

DIANE  BOATMAN 

MARILYN  BOMARITO 

*SUE & RUSSELL BOLT 

ESTELA BOUDREAU 

SAMUAL  BORG 

*JOSEPH  BULONE 

ROSEMARY  BUSCH 

LOUIS CANTONI 

EVA  CUSHING 

DENIECE DANIELS 

EARLE  DAVIS 

*SERGIO DE GIUSTI 

PERRY DICLEMENTE 

MARY ELLEN  DOHRS 

DAREN  DUNDEE 

REGINA ENGLEHARDT 

PAULINE  FLAGA 

LAURA GABRIEL 

*COROL  GOODALE 

*KAY HARDING 

JULIE HERRIDGE 

K. GROSS, U of M DEAR-

BORN 

ROSALIE   KALININ 

SUZANNE  KARS 

CHERI LAGROSSO 

THERESA LANNEN 

DAVID LISTER 

PAUL  MAGHIELSE 

DAVID  MANDIBERG 

*GLEN MICHAELS 

STEVEN  MILLER 

SOPHIA MYERS 

MAUDE  O'HARA 

CATHERINE ORBAN 

OMER  PETTI 

CHITRA RAMAN 

SAUL  RUBENSTEIN 

IRA RUSSELL 

DAVID  SABBAGH 

IRVING   STOLLMAN                      

NIKKI   VAN DINE 

JOHN   WARGELIN 

HENRY  WHITING 

BERNADETTE   ZACHARA 

MARGARITA ZIEGER 

COLETTE ZIMMERMAN 

 

* LIFETIME MEMBERS 

 

 Mary Ellen Dohrs entered a competition 

at the show in Bradenton, FL on September 

 5, 2013, for the National Art Museum of  

Sport. 

The Rhoda Sherball Award was given to 

Mary Ellen’s bas relief  called “Payback,”  

Congratulations Mary Ellen!   

  Richard Hunt, a Chicago based Sculptor, has more public         

sculpture than any other American artist. His work will be featured 

through January 25, 2014 at the Marshall Fredericks Gallery in 

Saginaw.  

  

                    MELTING POINT 
 

Huron Valley Council for the Arts presents an 

Exhibit of  unique glass works. Runs to Oct. 26 

at the HVCA Gallery  205 W. Livingston Road,            

Highland MI   

Hours - W-F 10:00 AM  - 5:00 PM 

              SAT. 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

No Admission   

   

Kathy Arlkes will be a guest speaker, along with doing a demo at 

7PM next Tuesday, November 8, 2013 at Bruce Twp. Hall, 233         

E. Gates in Romeo  48065. Laura Gabriel shared this information,      

saying, “Kathy does really nice hardware store things and she also 

works in stone. Kathy is a teacher at Wayne State and makes this 

event well worth attending.” 

                                            Directory Up-Date 

 I have been emailing the members a few at a time to get their            

information confirmed before I add them to the directory. When I 

email you with your information, please get right back to me. I will be 

calling those of  you who don’t have email or I don’t have your email. 

This information will also be on our website. I hope to have the        

directory done by our November meeting. 

Diane, Secretary/Newsletter 


